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Email from North Lakes Hotel 

 

 

 

If you have made a booking with the North Lakes Hotel 

as part of your booking a place on the V8 North Lakes 

Tour 2024 and have received an email from the hotel 

inviting you to make a reservation for dinner, there is 

no need to do so because tour organiser Tony Smith 

has made the dining arrangements for tour members. 


